
SBDM MINUTES – JULY 3, 2008

The regular meeting of the Woodland Elementary School SBDM Council met at 11:00 a.m.  Members present were Gayla Routt,  Mika Tapia, Melissa Sanchez, Mia Savoy, Dana Ingram, Maria Valone and Teresa Morgan.  


OPENING BUSINESS


GOOD NEWS

____________________________________________________________

BUDGET REPORT


COMMITTEE REPORTS


PLANNING


POLICIES

______________________________________________________________

OTHER DECISIONS















NEW BUSINESS

  
EXECUTIVE SESSION

Woodland received Mary Foster’s resignation.

Yvonne Stroud has been hired as a primary teacher.

Sandy Dupin has been hired as our counselor.

The meeting was adjourned at 11:30 a.m.  Our next meeting will be held on Thursday, August 7th.













Page 2

